
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

November 25, 2015 

Melvin J. Malone, Esq. 
Butler Snow 
150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600 
Nashville, TN 37201 

Valeria Armstrong, President 
Tennessee-American Water Company 
109 Wiehl Street 
Chattanooga, TN 37403 

502 Deaderick Street, 4•h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Re: Docket No. 15-00029 - Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company for 
the Reconciliation of the 2015 Capital Riders 

Tariff Filing No. 2015-0168 

Dear Sirs: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of Tennessee-American Water Company's tariff filing 
2015-0166 enclosing tariff pages establishing the Annual Reconciliation Percentage for 
the Company's QIIP, EDI and SEC Riders. The filing was received on October 29, 2015, 
with a proposed effective date of November 1, 2015. It appears that the tariff filing, 
which includes exhibits and workpapers adjusting the EDI Annual Reconciliation 
Percentage to remove services, meters and meter installations related to provisioning 
services to new customers, is consistent with the Authority's decision in this matter at the 
Authority Conference held on October 19, 2015. Therefore, the tariff went into effect as 
requested. Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence 
regarding this particular filing. 
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